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September 5, 19C9 |

;

Mr. Steven Courtemanche !

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conrnission i

!Region I
Att: Material Licensing Section !
475 Allendale Road [*

King of Prussia, PA 19406 j
l

Dear Mr. Courtemanche: <

|
Following your conversation of the 5 of September,1989 with

Dr. Ludwik Kowalski, we would like to express our desire to extend our
license for the Pu-Be neutron source.

|

This source is being used in our department'for teaching and 1

training only, in the same way as it was specified in the current license i
which was renewed on August 29, 1984. |

We thank you for the reminder and we are sorry for the delay in !
,.
''

rerewing the licente.

Sincerely yours, ';

i

$ h tA k. |Y .

Richard H. Hodson, Chairman !
Physics and Geoscience Dept.
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